
 

 
 
 
 
February 21, 2023 
 
Monique Nelson 
Alaska Region Planning Director 
U.S. Forest Service 
8510 Mendenhall Loop Road 
Juneau, AK 99801 
 
 
Re:  Mendenhall Glacier Visitor Facility Improvements Project 
 
Norwegian Cruise Line Holdings Ltd. (NCLH) would like to thank the U.S. Forest 
Service for the opportunity to comment on the Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact 
Statement (SDEIS) for the proposed Mendenhall Glacier Visitor Facility Improvements 
Project. 
 
Guests of NCLH have enjoyed visiting Mendenhall Glacier for many years, and it 
remains one of the most sought-after experiences for passengers while calling in Juneau.  
To this extent NCLH supports the alternatives proposed for modifications to the visitor 
facilities that are outlined in the SDEIS.  The alternatives for improvements will enhance 
the experience for visitors while carefully considering the surrounding area to ensure it 
accommodates continued recreational opportunities for both residents and tourists. 
 
NCLH looks forward to working with the U.S. Forest Service in providing commentary 
as the project advances. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Daniel Farkas 
EVP & General Counsel 
Norwegian Cruise Line Holdings Ltd. 
dfarkas@ncl.com 
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